
TOWN OF RADISSON 
 

NOTICE TO RESIDENTS 
 

The Town of Radisson complied with the testing 

requirements and the tests results were well within 

acceptable limits leading to the PDWA being lifted by 

Water Security Agency on  

Thursday July 11, 2019 at 5pm 

 

Bulk Water access will return to usual schedule of 24hrs 

– 7 days a week. 

 

Restrictions on watering of lawns has also been lifted 
 

Council would like to take this opportunity to thank everyone for 

their patience and cooperation while maintenance staff worked 

through the cleaning and repairs of the reservoirs and the testing 

equipment in their efforts to correct the problems that lead to high 

turbidity tests.   

 

 

Thank you 

Mayor, Council and Staff 

 

 


